
Highclare School: pupil data privacy                        
 

 

 

 

Pupils: U4 – U6 

 

The law on data protection requires all Schools to make their older pupils aware of the 

obligations that we have with regard to looking after your personal data. 

The details of these obligations, together with the new rights and responsibilities that you 

have, can be found in the Pupil Privacy Notice which has been written for you and can be 

found on Highclare Virtual (https://highclare.fireflycloud.net/senior-school-1/student-

information-and-policies).   

One consequence of the regulations is that if the School wishes to use your image in any 

external media (website, prospectus, Head’s Newsletter, social media etc) in a prominent 

manner, ie. the image is not part of a larger group or background picture, then it 

undertakes to always seek your consent for that specific use.  You can choose to say yes 

or no.  If you say yes this time, it has no bearing on how you decide next time. 

Please ask your form tutor should you need any of these points to be explained to you. 
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